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Mr. Harold R. Roberts

Executive Vice President — US Operations
Denison Mines (USA) Corp. (DUSA)
1050 17" Street, Ste. 950

Denver, CO 80225

Dear Mr. Roberts: ‘ ‘

SUBIJECT: August 1, 2008 DUSA Response to Request for Information; July 22, 2008 DRC Findings
and Request for Information; July 2, 2008 DUSA Cell 4A Construction Quality Assurance
Report, Request for Information

We received the subject response to our request for information on August 4, 2008. The response
contained the as-built primary and secondary liner drawings by Comanco construction and the final revised
construction drawings of the original seven sheets by GeoSyntec Consultants.

We have reviewed the referenced submittals, and have comments, which follow the numeric format of our
previous letter of July 22, 2008:

1. We note that the work of correcting the sandbag covering of the strip-drains, mentioned in
previous correspondence, is progressing as documented in the photographs sent by DUSA on
compact disk, received August 1, 2008. Our comments regarding that work will be pursued
under separate cover.

2. An explanation regarding the repairs on the production seam summary log on pages 77/103
and 79/103 was received. However, the Comanco drawings for the primary liner do not show
any panel numbers, as referenced in the explanation. Please provide a revised drawing
showing the panel numbers for the primary liner. '

3. Regarding location coordinates, the survey drawings from Comanco (Jones & DeMille
Engineering) show the vertical elevations of numerous piping, drains, sumps etc. Please
inform us of the extent of information you have regarding horizontal coordinates. Also, please
supply the horizontal coordinates of important facilities in the LDS and slimes drain system
such as beginning and end of sumps, “spine backbone” header pipes, collector drains to the
headers, etc.

4. No comment.
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5. No comment.
6. No comment. -

Please review the above comments, and submit the requested information. If you have any questions on
the above, please contact me.

Sincerely,

lave -

David A. Rupp, P.E.
Geotechnical Services Section

DR:dr

Ce: Mr. Ron Hochstein, President DUSA
Mr. Greg Corcoran, GeoSyntec Consultants

F\drupp\DUSAMA\Completion Report\Request for Information 08-06-08




